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Bungo Stray Dogs
Shoyo Hinata is out to prove that in
volleyball you don't need to be tall to fly!
Ever since he saw the legendary player known
as “the Little Giant” compete at the national
volleyball finals, Shoyo Hinata has been
aiming to be the best volleyball player ever!
Who says you need to be tall to play
volleyball when you can jump higher than
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anyone else? Kenma Kozume gives his all rally
after rally, wishing that the game would go
on forever. But unfortunately, the longtime
dream of Nekoma and Karasuno’s Dumpster
Battle on the national stage must come to an
end. Who will win? Meanwhile, Kotaro Bokuto
is getting hyped up for his next game against
one of the top three aces in the nation,
Kiryu!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 3
After losing his first and last volleyball
match against Tobio Kageyama, “the King of
the Court,” Shoyo Hinata swears to become his
rival after graduating middle school. But
what happens when the guy he wants to defeat
ends up being his teammate?! -- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 1
Although Yuji Itadori looks like your average
teenager, his immense physical strength is
something to behold! Every sports club wants
him to join, but Itadori would rather hang
out with the school outcasts in the Occult
Research Club. One day, the club manages to
get their hands on a sealed cursed object.
Little do they know the terror they’ll
unleash when they break the seal -- VIZ Media

Kuroko’s Basketball, Vol. 1
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Having been kicked out of the orphanage, a
despairing young man by the name of Atsushi
Nakajima rescues a strange man from a suicide
attempt--Osamu Dazai. Turns out that Dazai is
part of an armed-detective agency staffed by
individuals whose supernatural powers take on
a literary bent!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 18
After Rui suddenly breaks up with him,
Natsuo, still unable to accept reality, runs
into an enigmatic woman. "Hey, why don't the
two of us slip out of here?" A sudden
breakup, and just as suddenly, a new
encounter, as Natsuo begins to walk a new
forbidden path!

Ao Haru Ride, Vol. 13
PARENT TRAP! The Kazama residence has been
hopping ever since Roka, Tsutsuji, and Takao
came to live with Kenji. But now one more
person has shown up: Kenji’s father! At first
Kenji’s dad is confused about why so many
strange girls are living in his house, but
it’s not long before both father and son are
swept up in the Game Dev. (Temp)’s latest
shenanigans!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 5
Shoyo Hinata is out to prove that in
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volleyball you don't need to be tall to fly!
Ever since he saw the legendary player known
as “the Little Giant” compete at the national
volleyball finals, Shoyo Hinata has been
aiming to be the best volleyball player ever!
Who says you need to be tall to play
volleyball when you can jump higher than
anyone else? Fukurodani continues to battle
against Mujinazaka for a slot in the
quarterfinals. Bokuto is in the zone this
game, but Akaashi struggles to keep up while
setting for him, and he is ultimately
benched. At the same time, Mujinazaka’s Kiryu
is out to prove once and for all that he is
better than Bokuto. Meanwhile, Karasuno gears
up for its quarterfinal game against
Kamomedai. It’s Little Giant versus Little
Giant…and someone unexpected finally makes an
appearance to watch this particular game!

Mob Psycho 100 Volume 5
Mob's younger brother Ritsu has been abducted
by the sinister superpowered cabal, Claw! In
order to save him, Mob and Teru team up with
Dimple to infiltrate the mysterious
organizationin a psychic battle that will pit
middle school kids up against adults with
money, resourcesand powers of their own! From
the creator of One-Punch Man!

Jujutsu Kaisen, Vol. 1
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When incoming first-year student Taiga Kagami
joins the Seirin High basketball team, he
meets Tetsuya Kuroko, a mysterious boy who’s
plain beyond words. But Kagami’s in for the
shock of his life when he learns that the
practically invisible Kuroko was once a
member of “the Miracle Generation”— the
undefeated legendary team—and he wants
Kagami’s help taking down each of his old
teammates! -- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 38
The Tokyo training camp is halfway done, and
Karasuno is starting to see some results from
all their extra practice. The new version of
the Freak Quick just isn’t working out,
however. Looking for new ways to fight in the
air, Hinata goes to Fukurodani’s ace, Kotaro
Bokuto, for some help. -- VIZ Media

Kuroko’s Basketball, Vol. 2
Karasuno fights their way through the
preliminaries and wins, earning them a spot
in the October qualifier rounds of the Spring
Tournament. Their first opponent is a team of
partyers from Johzenji whose motto is “Play
hard”! They are a highly unorthodox team that
improvises crazy attacks on the fly, leaving
Karasuno baffled about how to counter them!
-- VIZ Media
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Kuroko’s Basketball, Vol. 3
After proving themselves to be the ultimate
combination in their practice match against
Kei Tsukishima, Kageyama and Hinata are
finally allowed to join the club! Hinata’s
true power—to perfectly time his spikes with
his eyes closed—is awakened, and nothing can
seem to stop this crazy setter-spiker duo.
Now their skills are about to be put to the
test at a practice game against one of
Kageyama’s former teammates from middle
school, Tohru Oikawa. -- VIZ Media

First Love Monster
Futaba Yoshioka has encountered her first
love again in high school, but he seems
different from the boy she once knew. The
hearts of Futaba and Kou have aligned, but
are more of their friends pairing off? The
journey of youth concludes. -- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!
When Chitoge heads to Tenku Meadowland, Raku,
Kosaki, Marika and Tsugumi all show up to
look for her. Little by little, they begin to
remember the past Will they finally get to
the bottom of the mysterious promise? Whose
love will become real in the end? -- VIZ
Media
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Haikyu!!, Vol. 40
In order to face off against Madara and his
newly acquired Six Paths power, Guy pulls out
his most dangerous move. Guy has put his very
life on the line, but is it enough against
Madara? Meanwhile, as Naruto fights on the
edge of death, he meets a special figure who
may change the entire direction of the
battle! -- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 13
Time is running out and the apocalypse keeps
getting stranger. A young girl in a white
suit has descended from the wormhole. Her
name is Wataru. Her target: Himeji Wataru.
What are her origins? Why does she share a
name with the instigator of the impending
apocalypse?

Danganronpa: The Animation
For the love of all things otaku--anime,
video games, figures, you name it! Powerpedaling Sakamichi Onoda has long been
conquering the steepest slopes and regularly
making the ninety-kilometer round-trip to
Akihabara on a mommy bike!! But when his bike
commute to his new high school lands him in a
confrontation with the serious first-year
road racer Imaizumi, Onoda has a major
showdown on his hands! Can this meek geek
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really out-pedal the future ace of the school
road-racing team?!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 9
Aiming for the finals league, Seirin takes on
Shutoku and their Miracle Generation ace,
Midorima. The team’s fired up thanks to
Kagami, but how will this battle end?!
Meanwhile, a friend from Kuroko’s middle
school appears. Will his teammates find out
what happened in Kuroko’s mysterious past?!
-- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 39
Their curse might be broken, but big
questions still lie ahead for the Sohma
family. Now that Kyo is free to dream of his
future, what will he make of it? Does growing
up mean growing apart, or will his bond with
Tohru only strengthen with time? Perhaps
their first date will decide! And at long
last, the meaning of Kyoko's ominous words
"I'll never forgive you" becomes clear. Fans
of the series won't want to miss this
thrilling conclusion! In addition to the new
translation and color illustrations this
volume also contains over 150 pages of bonus
material, including a never before published
interview with Natsuki Takaya-sensei,
character profiles, a timeline of the series,
and much, MUCH more!!!
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Demon Slayer: Kimetsu no Yaiba, Vol. 6
The final points between Karasuno and
Inarizaki are tossed back and forth as both
teams struggle to finish the other off and
declare victory. But with time running out,
will Karasuno be able to win the final set,
or will Inarizaki send them packing? -- VIZ
Media

We Never Learn, Vol. 13
Senku’s father, the astronaut Byakuya,
returned to Earth shortly after humanity
turned to stone. What did he leave behind for
his son to discover thousands of years later?
In the meantime, Senku and the villagers have
to contend with attackers from the Tsukasa
Empire. The dire situation calls for drastic
measures, so they start work on their
strongest weapon yet -- VIZ Media

Food Wars!: Shokugeki no Soma, Vol. 28
The members of the Demon Slayer Corps are
sworn to destroy demons wherever they find
them—but the condition of Tanjiro’s sister,
Nezuko, is a problem. What will the
Hashira—the leaders of the Demon Slayer
Corps—do about Tanjiro protecting his own
demonic sister? Meanwhile, Kibutsuji
assembles his own minions and intensifies his
search for Tanjiro -- VIZ Media
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Dr. STONE, Vol. 6
In order to get some camping funds, Nadeshiko
goes looking for a new part-time job. But it
looks like Chiaki, Aoi, and Ena are already
camping?!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 2
In a world haunted by dangerous supernatural
forces, there are still some problems you
can't solve no matter how much spiritual
power you have. And a good thing too--because
phony exorcist Reigen Arataka doesn't have
any! But that's never stopped Reigen from
running a ghostbusting businessand his new
part-time office assistant is none other than
Tome Kurata, a girl obsessed with the strange
and unexplained--and the schoolmate of
Reigen's protégé, Shigeo Mob Kageyama. Yet
whereas Mob's incredible psychic strength
resolved many a case for Reigen, Tome is as
powerless as her boss! Or so she may think at
firstbut if there's one thing a master scam
artist knows how to teach, it's the power of
confidence and belief!

Magical Girl Apocalypse Vol. 13
The international manga bestseller returns in
deluxe hardcover editions, collecting Kohta
Hirano's horror epic for the first time in
its original 7x10 serialized format.
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Featuring wall-to-wall action and mayhem,
Hellsing is one-stop shopping for supersized
supernatural pyschosis! The Hellsing
Organization is under siege by the undead
Nazi army of the Millennium Project, who are
turning the streets of London into rivers of
blood and the citizenry into a legion of
abominations. And with this murderous
conflict at a fever pitch, the Vatican sees
an opportunity to take down both Millennium
and Hellsing in one swift stroke! Collects
Hellsing chapters 28-62 from Hellsing volumes
5-8.

Natsume's Book of Friends
Motivated by their heartbreaking loss to Aoba
Johsai, Karasuno now works towards a new
goal—the Spring Tournament! The team gears up
for a trip to Tokyo for a training camp with
some of the top teams in Tokyo, including
Nekoma, but there’s something they need to do
firstpass their finals! Hinata, Kageyama,
Nishinoya and Tanaka are all at risk of not
being allowed to go. What are they going to
do?! -- VIZ Media

Nisekoi: False Love, Vol. 25
I click my fingers and everybody dies. Sam
wakes from his nightmare to discover the
terrifying reality. It will come true.
Kidnapped from school and finding out his
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parents aren't who he thinks they are, Sam is
suddenly running from danger at every turn.
Nothing will ever be the same again. With his
life and identity shattered, Sam's salvation
is tied to an ancient prophecy. He is in the
final battle to save the world, up against an
enemy plotting to destroy us all. He alone
can find the last 13. 13 books. 13
nightmares. 1 destiny.

Haikyu!!, Vol. 33
“A wonderful fusion of the text-heavy visual
novel genre with Phoenix Wright–like murder
investigations and trials.”—IGN Having lived
through the first round of judgment in the
trap that is Hope’s Peak Academy, bonds are
beginning to form among the surviving
students. But the evil paws of Monokuma, the
villainous bear that holds them captive, are
stretched around them . . . one light, one
dark, signifying that at this school there’s
only room for two kinds of students: those
found innocent—and those found guilty! *
Based on the anime TV show, released in 2015
through Funimation. * Inspired by the video
game series from NIS America and now on
Steam.

Yowamushi Pedal
Shoyo Hinata is out to prove that in
volleyball you don't need to be tall to fly!
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Ever since he saw the legendary player known
as “the Little Giant” compete at the national
volleyball finals, Shoyo Hinata has been
aiming to be the best volleyball player ever!
Who says you need to be tall to play
volleyball when you can jump higher than
anyone else? With the game between Kamomedai
and Karasuno seesawing back and forth,
Azumane is left feeling guilty and useless
because his shots are being constantly
blocked. How will he get past Hirugami, who
has learned how to shrug off the pressure and
play using his full ability at all times?
Karasuno’s ace comes to a quiet realization
and finally awakens to his true strength!

Hellsing Deluxe Volume 2
Karasuno finally defeats their archnemesis
Aoba Johsai and advances to the finals to
face off against the perennial champions
Shiratorizawa! The sheer power of super ace
Ushijima has them on their heels, but
Nishinoya’s determination gives Karasuno a
glimmer of hope. Can Kurasano pull it
together and put Shiratorizawa on the
defensive? -- VIZ Media

D-Frag! Vol. 14
After Karasuno loses all of their practice
games against Nekoma, the cracks in
Karasuno’s teamwork are more apparent than
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ever! With Inter-High qualifiers looming over
them, Hinata, Kageyama and the rest of the
team will have to work hard to be able to
stand a chance. But with two of the top four
schools in their qualifier block, Karasuno’s
chances look slim. How will they overcome
this challenge when just thinking about their
second opponent, Date Tech, makes Karasuno’s
ace, Asahi Azumane, tremble in fear? -- VIZ
Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 25
Shoyo Hinata is out to prove that in
volleyball you don't need to be tall to fly!
Ever since he saw the legendary player known
as “the Little Giant” compete at the national
volleyball finals, Shoyo Hinata has been
aiming to be the best volleyball player ever!
Who says you need to be tall to play
volleyball when you can jump higher than
anyone else? It’s Little Giant versus Little
Giant in the quarterfinal game against
Kamomedai, and the Little Giant of the past
that both Hinata and Korai look up to is
watching in the stands! Karasuno struggles
against Kamomedai’s iron-tough defense, as
their blockers are just as infamous as Date
Tech’s, if not more! Will Karasuno find a way
to open a hole in Kamomedai’s wall?

Mob Psycho 100: Reigen
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When studious Nariyuki tutors two
supergeniuses who are total dunces in their
favorite subjects, he’ll get a crash course
in love! Nariyuki Yuiga comes from an
impoverished family, so he’s eager to secure
a full scholarship to college before he
graduates high school. His principal agrees,
with one stipulation—he must tutor three of
the most talented girls at school and make
sure they get into their target colleges!
Asumi Kominami is retaking her college
entrance exam so that she can one day become
a doctor. As a child, she always dreamed of
taking over her family's practice, but her
father is finding it harder and harder to
compete against the bigger hospitals. Will
Asumi give up on her childhood dream?

Naruto, Vol. 70
A local exorcist has passed away, leaving
behind a study packed with a lifetime of
important yokai research. But his family are
normal and don’t know where he’s hidden his
workroom. Now all the exorcists in the area
are on the hunt for the mysterious library.
But Natsume can’t decide what is more
dangerous—letting the other exorcists find
the collection, or discovering it himself! -VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 11
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Shoyo Hinata is out to prove that in
volleyball you don't need to be tall to fly!
Ever since he saw the legendary player known
as “the Little Giant” compete at the national
volleyball finals, Shoyo Hinata has been
aiming to be the best volleyball player ever!
Who says you need to be tall to play
volleyball when you can jump higher than
anyone else? It’s the second game of Day 3,
the roughest part of the whole Spring
Tournament schedule. Though Karasuno ran away
with Set 2, Kamomedai’s focused, disciplined
blocking doesn’t budge an inch! Undeterred,
Hinata keeps searching and searching for new
ways to go over top of that wall. And after
all his efforts, disaster strikes!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 41
Karasuno has successfully defeated Tohru
Oikawa and Aoba Johsai in their practice
match, but the team’s future doesn’t look so
bright. The match uncovered serious holes in
Karasuno’s defense, which would be fatal in a
real game! What they need is a defense
expert, a libero, to cover their holes for
them. It turns out Karasuno does have a
libero named Yu Nishinoya, but he was
suspended for one week for violent behavior!
And he’s even shorter than Hinata! -- VIZ
Media

Domestic Girlfriend 23
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Though Kaho and Kanade break up due to
Kanade's own immaturity, the fifth grader
soon realizes just how precious Kaho is to
him. Which leads to the completely mature
actions of chasing her home, serenading her
with piano-accompanied love songs, and even
making an emergency marriage proposal?!
Surely the age gap between the two means
marriage is impossible--but Kaho and Kanade
tentatively exchange vows! Meanwhile, it
seems like a new threat is waiting to test
the young couple's relationship--and that
busty high school girl and devilish college
student are at the center of it!

Fruits Basket Collector's Edition, Vol.
12
Hinata may not have been allowed to
participate in the Miyagi Prefecture Rookie
Camp, but he’s determined to learn something
from watching on the sidelines as a ball boy!
Meanwhile, thanks to the other players at the
All-Japan Youth Camp, Kageyama is starting to
worry about how he’s interacting with his
teammates! Then, with the Spring Tournament
looming ever closer, Date Tech arrives at
Karasuno for a practice game! -- VIZ Media

Laid-Back Camp
In the third bout of the team shokugeki,
Eizan designs his recipe specifically to
Page 17/19

File Type PDF Haikyu Vol 13 13
negate the best qualities of Takumi’s, but
Takumi’s expression remains confident as he
pulls his creation from the oven. Just what
secret weapon could Takumi’s Italian dish
hold? Meanwhile, both Soma and Megumi
continue working their hardest in order to
bring victory to the resisters as this bout
reaches its thunderous conclusion! -- VIZ
Media

Last Thirteen: #1 13
Seirin High is smashing its way through the
Inter-High qualifiers. But to make it to the
Finals League, they’ll have to win twice in
one day! First up is a match against the
North King, Seiho High. And their day only
gets tougher with their second opponent,
Shutoku High. After all, the East King boasts
Midorima of the Miracle Generation! -- VIZ
Media
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